
JULY NEWSLETTER 

HOPE EVERYONE IS HAVING A GREAT SUMMER SO FAR, AND WE ARE SO 
HAPPY THAT WE HAVE HIRED A POOL COMPANY (3RD ONE) THAT IS 
KEEPING OUR POOL CLEAN, AND WE HAVE NEW FILTERS AND 
STENNERS INSTALLED THAT SHOULD HELP KEEP THINGS RUNNING 
SMOOTHLY.  WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIIENCE IN THIS.  

WE ARE QUICKLY HEADING TOWARDS HURRICANE SEASON AND WILL 
BE GETTING BIDS ON THE TREES TRIMMING TO BE PREPARED FOR ANY 
WEATHER ISSUES.  CONTACT A BOARD MEMBER FOR ANY QUESTIONS. 

WE WILL BE SENDING OUT A MASS EMAIL CONCERNING FENCES SO 
PLEASE READ THE ENTIRE MESSAGE AND RESPOND TO THE BOARD 
ABOUT YOUR APPROVAL/OR DISAPPROVAL OF THIS CHANGE IN OUR 
RULES AND REGULATION, AS WE WANT YOUR INPUT ON THIS.  

WE WILL BE HAVING A SPEAKER FROM THE SHERIFF’S OFFICE AT OUR 
NEXT MEETING IN SEPTEMBER, WHO WILL BE ABLE TO GIVE US 
INFORMATION VALUABLE TO OUR COMMUNITY AND ANSWER ANY 
QUESTIONS YOU MAY HAVE ABOUT SECURITY. 
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